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18th December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am delighted to inform you that as part of the PE curriculum next half term your child is able to 
take part within school swimming lessons. Swimming is a valued life skill, and I am excited that your 
child will be able to have this opportunity through their school PE lessons.  
 
The lessons are due to start Wednesday 10th January during your child’s normal PE lesson time. They 
will run each week up until February half term.  
Your child will need the following items to take part in the swimming lessons: 
 

• Swimming costume/swim trunks 

• Towel 

• Swim goggles if they have already and are happy to wear.  

 
Please complete the attached reply slip to allow your child to take part swimming lessons as outlined 
above, please then return to school as soon as possible.   
 
Any questions please contact Stacey.latty@northernleaderstrust.org  

 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ms S Latty 
Faculty Lead  
Life Sciences  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
NAME OF STUDENT………………………………………………………. EVENT: Swimming Spring Term 
 
Parent/Carer Name: ………………………………………………Contact Telephone No: …………………………………. 
 
I *do/do not give permission for my child to swim (*please delete as appropriate) 
 
 
Parent/Carer signature ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
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